
 

 

Saturday 21 April, 2018 

Narrogin Hawks debut new kit for first match of the season 

Junior and Senior players of the Narrogin Hawks Football Club were presented with their brand 
new playing jumpers and warm up kit on Friday, ready for their first match of the 2018 season. 

The gear was provided by the Club’s major sponsor, Arc Infrastructure, who have supported the Club 
for twelve consecutive years.  

Narrogin local and Arc Infrastructure Regional Lead Fred Steer presented the jumpers and said he 
was glad to be able to continue to support the Club. 

“With teams living and working in Narrogin, Katanning and Albany, Arc Infrastructure is proud to be a 
part of the Narrogin and wider Great Southern community and we’re delighted to continue our long 
standing partnership with the Hawks,” Mr Steer said.  

“We look forward to their success in the upcoming season and wish the teams all the best.”  

Narrogin Hawks Football Club President Karen Fazey said Arc Infrastructure’s ongoing support had 
greatly benefitted the club over the 12 year partnership. 

“Our players feel proud to wear the new playing jumpers and training jackets. We present as a 
professional and unified club and our members gain a sense of belonging to a community,” Ms Fazey 
said. 

“Arc Infrastructure has been more than willing to assist our club in ensuring that the game of Aussie 
Rules continues to be played in the region and to provide a club that all members can feel comfortable 
and safe in, so we thank them for that.” 

The annual Arc Infrastructure Cup match between rivals Narrogin Hawks and Wagin Bulldogs will be 
held in Narrogin on Saturday May 5, followed by dinner and entertainment.  
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ABOUT ARC INFRASTRUCTURE 

Arc is pronounced as a word and not an acronym. 

Arc Infrastructure is a leading transport infrastructure manager in Western Australia. We currently 
operate the State’s 5,500km freight rail network, connecting people, commodities and ports across the 
State with the rest of Australia and the world.  

Spread across regional Western Australia, our team of 400 employees keeps the rail network 
operating 24/7. We live local, buy local and are committed to contributing to regional communities.  

Previously called Brookfield Rail, we changed our name to Arc Infrastructure in July 2017 to reflect the 
aspirations for our future to expand our involvement in transport infrastructure assets. We’re 
committed to working with industry, our customers, partners and communities to find new opportunities 
that will support and strengthen our rail network for the benefit of WA. 

For more information about Arc Infrastructure, please visit www.arcinfra.com.  
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